
Invitation to Attend an Information Session

SOUTHWEST RAPID 
TRANSITWAY (STAGE 2) 
& PEMBINA HIGHWAY 
UNDERPASS PROJECT

The City of Winnipeg invites you to attend 
an information session regarding plans for 
the upcoming 2018 construction season for 
the Southwest Rapid Transitway (Stage 2) & 
Pembina Highway Underpass project. 

Date:	 Thursday, April 26, 2018
Time: 	 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Location: 	 Canad Inns – Fort Garry
	 1824 Pembina Highway



The Southwest Rapid Transitway (Stage 2) & Pembina Highway Underpass project includes: 
the renewal and expansion of the Pembina Highway Underpass, the addition of pedestrian 
and cycling infrastructure along the Transitway through the Pembina Highway Underpass, and 
connections to the University of Manitoba and Investors Group Field. 

Construction began in the summer of 2016 and is expected to be complete in late 2019. Transit 
operations on Stage 2 of the Southwest Rapid Transitway are expected to begin in April 2020.

You are invited to meet with members of the project team to learn more about 2018 
construction activities.


